
From: Dan S   
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 11:07 AM 
To: Agenda <agenda@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Agenda item 11.1 
 
 
Subject: October 8 agenda item 11.1 
 
Dear Council Members, 
 
I’m writing as a concerned resident about the motion put forth by Councillor Napoli to extend heavy 
truck restrictions further south on Highway 50 to Mayfield Road.  
 
My concern is that if the town restricts commercial truck traffic on specific roads in Caledon, mainly 
north of Mayfield Road, where will these trucks go? We will still have an influx of illegal unsafe trucks 
(and their negligent drivers) on our roads, likely driving aggravated because now their delivery times are 
going to be compromised because of the added traffic. 
 
Please consider more, like more law enforcement perhaps. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 




